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Dear Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources,

I would like to voice my opposition to HB 2027. I believe this bill has been intentionally
crafted and submitted to mislead the public of it's actual intent. 

I believe it is in the best interesest of the community at large to allow for public entities to
petion for exceptions to the existing law concerning bridges on sections of the Deschutes
Scenic Waterway.

Best regards,

Don Wright
1363 NW John Fremont Street
Bend, OR 97703
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